
 

NOTICE 
 

 

August 15, 2020 

 

To: DeeAnn Lakefront Estates Residents and Visitors 

Subject: Clubhouse and Pool facilities Quarantine 

It is requested that non-permanent residents and visitors refrain from 

utilizing the Clubhouse facilities and pool for a period of 14 days. This 

quarantine is imposed to not only protect full time residents but 

returnees and visitors alike from potential Covid 19 exposure. 

We look forward to having everyone return to a safe and healthy DeeAnn 

Lakefront Estates. We thank you for your compliance 

 

DeeAnn Lakefront Estates Homeowners Association 

 

 

 

 


